
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
07/17/2014 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that the missing man (Jeffrey Brown) from Columbus, 

Ohio has been located safe in Pike County by Waverly Police, the State Patrol, and 

the Ross County Sheriff’s Office. Mr. Brown is currently on his way back to Ross 

County with an investigator to be re-united with his family. 

 

Sheriff Lavender wants to thank the community and all of the media outlets for 

their assistance in the search.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


